Kathy Whittier 1645 S Bentsen Palm Dr C-50 Palmview TX 78572 August 19, 2020

St John's Episcopal Church atten: Clara Escobar 307 Federal Street Milton DE 19968

Dear Clara,

Thank you so much for your church's continuing support of our mission to provide assistance to those in need at our border. We have been able to purchase many tents, air beds and cleaning supplies, as well as some fun items like soccer balls, with donations like yours.

Thank you for your donation of \$300 which will help meet some very desperate needs.

May God bless you for helping those less fortunate than us.

In Christ's Love,

Kathy Whittier, Project Coordinator

St. John's Episcopal Church

2500 N 10th St

McAllen TX 78501